
SheppardMullin Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP 
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422 
213.620.1780 main 
213.620.1398 main fax 
www.sheppardmullin.com

213.617.5567 direct 
afraijo@sheppardmullin.com

June 3, 2013
File Number: 23LV-161717

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND FACSIMILE

Councilmember Reyes, Chairman of the PLUM Committee
Councilmember Englander
Councilmember Huizar
Los Angeles City Council
200 N. Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, California 90012

Re: Request for Continuance (Case Nos. CPC-2008-3440-VZC0CUB-CU-ZV-HD; VTT-
71837-CN-1A: ENV-2011-675-EIR)

Dear Honorable Councilmembers:

As you know, this firm represents Millennium Hollywood, LLC (the “Applicant” 
or “Millennium”) regarding the proposed Millennium Hollywood Project (the “Project”). The 
Project is scheduled to be heard by the PLUM Committee at its meeting on June 4, 2013. We 
hereby request a continuance of the PLUM hearing. We further request consideration of a 
new hearing date of June 18, 2013.

Tor btlthhAKU, MULLIIN, KIUM I tK & HAMPTON LLP

cc:
Ms. Luciralia Ibarra, Hearing Officer, Major Projects, Department of City Planning 
Sharon Gin, Office of the City Clerk

Thank you for your consideration.
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